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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee 
 

4 January 2011  
 
 

EIT Programme - Fair Access to Care Services (FACS) 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/ problems/ successes) 
 
The final report of the review was agreed at the meeting of 8 November.   
 
 
Timescales 
 
The recommendations of the review were accepted at the meeting of Cabinet on 25 
November.   
 
 
Monitoring 
 
The FACS Review Action Plan is due to be considered at the meeting of 24 January.   
 
 
Task and Finish EIT Reviews 
 
The officer-led review of Adult Service Structure has been allocated to the Committee and 
the scope will be allocated at the meeting of 24 January.   
 
 
Other Work 
 
A draft PCT/Health Select Committee working agreement has been produced and will be 
considered at the Committee of 10 January.   
 
 
Regional review of the health needs of the ex-service community 
 
Members of the Committee have taken part the in the Socio-Economic Wellbeing 
Workstream of this project.  A wide range of organisations and ex-servicemen have attended 
the workstream’s meetings and provided information on transition, housing and 
employability.         
 
The group have met to form conclusions and these will be incorporated with the proposals of 
the remaining workstreams (Mental Health, and Physical Health).  A final report of the 
project as a whole will be considered at a meeting of the Regional Joint Health Scrutiny 
Committee in January.   

  
 
 


